
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 
Saturday, December 1, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. 

1750 House 
 
 
 

The purpose of this special meeting was to tour the 1750 house and assess the 
manitenance and improvements needed for continued use of the property. Present at 
the meeting was Nita Kincaid, Deirdre Tavares, Ellie Banker, Brian Banker, Tim Chokas 
and Ed Harasimowitz. The house is empty, the group viewed all areas of the house and 
garage and will begin considering the work to be done and future uses for the property 
at our upcoming meetings and in conjunction with the Board of Selectmen. 

 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deirdre Tavares, Recording Secretary 
 
 


